
 
 
 
AWARD OF S$19.17 MILLION PILING CONTRACT TO LEONG HIN PILING (PTE.) 
LIMITED 
 
 
The board of directors of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (“Company”) together with its subsidiaries 
(collectively, the “Group”) wishes to announce that Leong Hin Piling (Pte.) Limited (“LHP”), a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company as at the date hereof, has been awarded a piling 
contract with a contract value of approximately S$19.17 million (“Contract”) and will be entering 
into such Contract with Kranji Development Pte. Ltd. The Contract involves the construction, 
completion and maintenance of bored piling works for a proposed 7-storey multi-user 
warehouse/general industrial factory, temporary staff canteen with ancillary facilities building on 
lots 00090M, 00236V, 00237P, 00521P, 01754X and 02506W MK 11 located at 108 Jalan Lam 
Huat, Singapore (“Kranji Project”). The Contract period is for 6 months and the piling works for 
the Kranji Project by LHP is expected to be completed in or around October 2014. Further details 
on the Kranji Project were set out in the Company’s announcements dated 30 October 2012 and 
20 November 2012. 
 
Barring any unforeseen circumstances, the revenue generated from the Contract is expected to 
contribute positively to the Group’s financial performance for the current financial year ending 31 
December 2014. As at March 2014, LHP’s secured contract sum stood at approximately S$19.27 
million, as compared to the sum of approximately S$2.68 million secured by LHP in the 
corresponding period in March 2013.  
 
Save as disclosed in the Company’s announcement dated 30 October 2012 relating to, inter alia, 
the Kranji Project and for their respective shareholdings in the Company (if any), none of the 
directors and/or controlling shareholders of the Company has any interest, direct or indirect, in the 
award of the Contract to LHP.  
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